
 

 

OFFICE OF AMERICAN AFFAIRS 
 

  
REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

 

29 April 2025 

 

Sir/Madam:  

The Department of Foreign Affairs – Office of American Affairs (OAA) would like to 
request a quotation for the Book Launch of “Ang Paglalakbay ni Galo,” which will take 
place on 7 May 2025 in the City of Manila. Attached are the Terms of Reference for your 
perusal. 

Deadline of submission: 02 May 2025, by 12:00 Noon. 

Should you need further clarifications, please send an email to Mrs. Sydney D. De 
Vera, Administrative Officer, at the following email addresses: 
sydney.devera@dfa.gov.ph, cc: oaa.dfa@dfa.gov.ph. 

Thank you very much. 

 

        Very truly yours, 
 
        
         
                      JOSE VICTOR V. CHAN-GONZAGA 
                Assistant Secretary 
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